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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      January 21, 2022 
 
 

 

ROSANNE CASH CONCERT SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 11 HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED 

 

Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the recent COVID-19 outbreak, and the postponement of 

their current tour dates, the Rosanne Cash concert, originally scheduled for February 11, has been 

rescheduled for May 8, 2022 at 8 p.m.  

 

The Rosanne Cash performance is part of the Fantastic Folk series. Subscribers and single ticket 

buyers will be contacted with their options for retaining, refunding or donating their tickets. 

 

For more information, please call 314.533.9900 or e-mail marketing@thesheldon.org.  
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Sponsored by JPL Development 

Welcomed by KDHX 
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